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WSR 24-17-073
WITHDRAWAL OF
PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
SUPERINTENDENT OF

PUBLIC INSTRUCTION
[Filed August 16, 2024, 9:49 a.m.]

On December 6, 2023, the office of superintendent of public in-
struction (OSPI) filed a CR-101 preproposal statement of inquiry (WSR
23-24-097) concerning permanent rule making for WAC 392-190-048,
392-400-025, 392-400-110, 392-400-330, 392-400-510, 392-400-515,
392-400-520, 392-400-525, 392-400-530, 392-400-610, 392-401-020, and
392-401-040. However, OSPI determined that revisions to additional
student discipline rules are needed. OSPI plans to incorporate the
combined changes into a CR-103E emergency rule-making order, which
OSPI plans to file today.

Therefore, this document serves as official notification that
OSPI is rescinding [withdrawing] the CR-101 preproposal statement of
inquiry (WSR 23-24-097), effective August 16, 2024.

Chris P. S. Reykdal
State Superintendent of Public Instruction
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